

PROMOTING. PROTECTING. ENHANCING.

October 11, 2019

Dear Neshota Park Supporter,

On behalf of the Friends of Neshota Park we would like to thank you for supporting phase two of our playground installation project and special commemorative brick walkway. Families in our community will now enjoy Neshota Park even more thanks to your generous support.

Please join us for a special "Dedication Morning in the Park" on Saturday, November 2 at 10:00 a.m. We'll thank sponsors, workers and park enthusiasts who helped us achieve these milestones. A short program will be followed by refreshments in the Shelter House.

You played an important part in helping us complete the playground and brick walkway. We hope you can join us on November 2. Please feel free to invite family, friends and employees.

If you have any questions, please give us a call.

Sincerely,

## FRIENDS OF NESHOTA PARK

Kim Kralovetz President, 863-5307

Wendy Rowsam Secretary, 863-8656